
 

 

 

S.I.T.E. Association of Industry 
H-16, Textile Avenue, S.I.T.E., Karachi. Tel: 32560704-5, email: sg@site-association.org 

 
Circular No.015/2019-20 

Dated: 20th December 2019  
 
To: All Members of SITE Association of Industry (through email)  
 

OUT OF COURT SETTLEMENT OF E.O.B.I. CONTRIBUTION CASES 
 
This has reference to our earlier circular No.014 dated 5th December 2019. The matter also 
came under discussion on the occasion of visit of Deputy Director General (B&C-1) of 
E.O.B.I. Mr. Anwar Ali Zuberi, to SITE Association of Industry on 10th December 2019.  
 
All those Members who have filed cases against E.O.B.I. but now interested in out of court 
settlement, are advised to please contact SITE Association of Industry, with all the relevant 
documents.  
 
SITE Association of Industry will be pleased to play the role of ‘arbitrator’ as the 
Association is of the view that mutual and amicable settlement of E.O.B.I. contribution 
matters will help our Members and their registered employees in getting true benefits of the 
scheme.   
 
Best regards,  
 
Dr. Syed Azhar Ibne Hasan 
Secretary General  
SITE Association of Industry  
Cell: 03008235461 
Email: sg@site-association.org  
 
 

 


